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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Union Mine! We’re looking forward to a great school year. Please create your Parent Portal 
account and complete the Data Confirmation by Friday, August 4th.  
 
 
Your AERIES.net Parent Portal provides access to daily information about grades, assignments, attendance, and class 
schedules. Once you have established your Parent Portal account, you will complete the annual Data Confirmation. 
Your Data Confirmation provides needed information to UMHS including your preferences for your student’s photo in 
the Yearbook and contacts from military recruiters. You may also return to the Data Confirmation page throughout the 
year to update phone, email, and contacts. 
 
Please Note: Only Emergency Contacts listed in Aeries are permitted to pick up students from school. 
 

 After the Data Confirmation is completed in your AERIES.net Parent Portal, you can view your student’s class 
schedule beginning August 4 after 4:30 p.m. Please keep in mind all schedules are subject to change depending on 
class size limits. 
 

New Aeries Parent Portal Accounts: To create a new Union Mine account, please visit umhs.eduhsd.k12.ca.us  and  
click on the “Aeries Portal” icon, then click on “Create New Account” and follow the step-by-step process, entering the 
following information when prompted: 
 
 Parent E-Mail address:    
 Student's Permanent ID:    
 Primary/Home Telephone #:    
 Student's Verification Code:                Case sensitive – use Capital (uppercase) letters 

 
For assistance with your Aeries Parent Portal account at any time, please contact Brooke Brosnan in the Counseling 
Office at 530-621-4003 ext. 4215 or email to  bbrosnan@eduhsd.k12.ca.us . 
 

        
 
Use your Aeries Parent Portal account throughout the school year to stay informed! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Union Mine Counseling Office 

 

At Union Mine, we rely on ParentSquare to keep families informed about important    
updates and events. This platform allows us to communicate quickly and efficiently 
through email, text, and a mobile app. To download the app, simply scan the QR code 
provided here. Thank you for staying connected with us through ParentSquare! 
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